
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Schools’ Music Service 
 
We have been contacted by the Schools’ Music Service to advise us that they have 
been delivering online instrumental lessons to students from our school during this 
period of school closure. 
 
To ensure that students are not missing out due to the School’s Music Service 
holding incorrect contact details for you, we have been asked to pass on the 
following message to you from them:  
 

Dear Parent or Carer, please confirm your email address by emailing 
schools.music@eastriding.gov.uk including your child's name, instrument, 
school and school year.  Thank you in advance, School’s Music Service. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs W Watkins 
Administration Manager 


